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Issues of Concern
(legal, playing Rules,
fiscal management,
etc.)

Playing rule changes from the NFHS have been discussed in
various circles. Among the most common discussion is the
provision that will reset fouls to 0 each quarter. What has failed
to be mentioned is that this will also come with an earlier
"bonus" provision, and that the bonus will now always be two
shots. While this is somewhat of a strategic change for coaches,
it also is worth noting that this will likely minimize the continual
fouling that some have claimed due to the change to reset each
quarter.
KHSAA bylaws bind us to use the provisions but they continue
to get nationwide discussion.

Noteworthy Changes /
Anticipates Changes

Continual review of recent changes will be made.
In addition, it is clear that Kentucky schools do not (yet) want a
shot clock for high school basketball.


